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DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY REPORT 

 

Reporting Period: August 4th, 2022 – August 30th, 2022 

Prepared By:  Michael Castro, Director of Public Safety/Chief of Police 

Date: August 31st, 2022 

 

Administration 

 

We are excited to report that we have successfully implemented our new EForce Report 

Management System and is now live.  

 

Police Services Division 

 

Nothing to report. 

 

Fire Division 

 

Nothing to report. 

 

EMS Division 

 

Nothing to report. 

 

Call Stats 

 

See Chart. 

 


